
From: Eileen Willmott  
Sent: 26 July 2023 13:40 
To: Planning 
Subject: Eileen Willmott: comment on 2023/2820/T. 26/7/23 
 
Dear Planners and Tree Officers,  
 
List 746.        10-16/7/23 
 
2023/2820/T 
I realise that these two healthy mature Ash trees are not in the DPCAAC, but 
are nearby and are in need of supportive comment.  These two Ash trees 
provide amenity value both to the neighbours by blocking off the view of a 
local development, but also to the public, as one is visible from the public 
domain, namely Church Walk. 
I do have concerns that the proposed use of 12mm ply for felling may be too 
heavy for the fragile asbestos roof, cause damage to it and release asbestos 
fibres. 
These two trees should be preserved, not felled, and I suggest a TPO be served. 
Thank you, 
Eileen Willmott 
 
 


